
 

DENIAL 

STATEMENT OF CONSISTENCY WITH COMPREHENSIVE PLAN W-3455 

 (WACHOVIA BANK, N.A.) 
   

   

The proposed site plan amendment for Services A in a GO-S zoning district for changes related 

to secure access is generally inconsistent with the recommendations of the Legacy 

Comprehensive Plan and the North Suburban Area Plan Update (2013) in that the plans call for 

protecting views of natural landscapes that are important in establishing the visual character of 

the community.  Therefore, denial of the request is reasonable and in the public interest because 

some of the established vegetative screening within the site‘s southern and western bufferyards 

would be removed and replaced with new plantings. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


